
 

 
 

 
 

THOROUGHBRED RACING SA LIMITED 

ADDITIONAL STEWARDS’ REPORT – ARTIE STOKER 

 

 

 

 
TRSA OFFICES – TUESDAY, 2 APRIL 2019 

 
In accordance with Rule AR105, Co-Trainer Mr. R. Jolly has notified Thoroughbred Racing 
SA Stewards that following the gelding’s last race start at Morphettville Parks on 
Saturday, 23 June 2018, ARTIE STOKER underwent surgery to remove bone chips from 
the near fore knee. The gelding has returned to work.  
 
 
 
 
 
Sean Callanan 
STIPENDIARY STEWARD 
2 April 2019 

 


